
From: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Sent: 10/1/2013 2:36:34 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Checking! 

Thank you! 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 2:33 PM 
To: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Subject: Checking! 

I have reached out to the team and hope to hear back within the hour . . . 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E,is committed,to protecting our customers' privacy. ... , To learn more, please visit nftjpv/www.pge.com/apout/eompany/privacy/customer/ 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com

